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We acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land and pay our  respects to Elders past, 

present and future. Newsletter Term 3 Week 2 

 
Welcome Back to Term 3 

 

We welcome back our families and students to term 3.  

Half way through the year already. 

Here are just some of the events this term we will see students participating in; district 

athletics carnival, GCOPS and our annual Book Fair and parade.  

See the diary on the back page for dates and times. 

We would like to also thank our families and local community for supporting the school 

with the Woolworths “Earn & Learn Programme”, during term 2.   We have redeemed our 

stickers and look forward to receiving our rewards in Term 4. 

Book Fair & Parade 
 Book Week 2019—Reading is my Secret Power 

 Tuesday 13th August  

Book Character Parade and Book Fair. 

Students are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite character from a book 

and participate in the Book Parade. 

The parade will commence at 11.10am and take place under the COLA. Parents, carers 

and family members are invited to watch the parade and then join the students for a 

bring your own picnic lunch. The canteen will also be opening for the duration of the 

book fair selling tea, coffee, cakes and slices. 

We will be holding our book fair in the library from 8.30am  -  9.15am and then again    

after the book parade. This is a great opportunity for students and visitors to purchase 

some amazing book titles. 

GCOPS—Goulburn Community of Public Schools Concert 

 

Some of our students will be participating in the GCOPS concert on Wednesday 7th     

August. This event is held in the evening at the Goulburn Workers Club. If you child is   

participating and you would like to attend, please ensure that you have sent in your  

ticket orders and payment no later than Tuesday 6th August. 



SRC will be holding the Fathers Day stall on Thursday 29th August in the school hall. Gifts 

will range in price from $1 to $6. We will also be holding a Dads and Lads morning for our 

dads and carers on Friday 30th August. Fathers Day is Sunday1st September this year .          

More information will be available closer to the day. 

Tree Planting Day 2019 

On Monday 29th July our students and staff were joined by Mayor Bob Kirk and             

Peter Walker from Goulburn Mulwaree Council, and committee members from Goulburn 

Garden Club to participate in the Tree Planting Day 2019 

Goulburn Mulwaree Council generously donated a silver banksia which has been     

planted in our garden beside the support unit classes. 

YEAR 5/6 CAMP REMINDER 

Parents and carers are reminded that the balance of Year 5/6 camp MUST be paid to 

the school no later than Friday 2nd August. Payment can be made in cash to the school 

at the office or via the school online payment  

https://goulburns-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ click on the MAKE A PAYMENT tab. Follow the 

prompts. 



Celebrating our Success 

  Positive Behaviours for Learning 

Class of the Week   T3 Wk2 K/6M 

 

Student of the Week   HUME   Jake  K/1R   

       MEEHAN  Tyler  3/4L  

       OXLEY  Jack K/6M  

House Competition Winner  MEEHAN 

 

Cheeky Monkey    1/2R 

Citizenship Awards    Level 1   Alora  KM 

       Level 2   Angus  2/3M 

       Level 8   Cindy  3/4L 

           Ena   2/3M 

  

 

When you have 5 buzz cards please bring them to the office so that we can hand them 

to Mrs. Patchett.   

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 

We would like to remind students and 

families that the  Goulburn South   

uniform is to be worn every school 

day. We will not accept half a        

uniform. Our school uniform is         

pictured. Students wearing non 

school items will be questioned. We 

understand that sometimes it can be 

expensive, but the school P & C has a 

pre loved clothing pool for those who 

require additional items from the 

canteen on Fridays between 

9.00am—12 noon. 

 

Education Week Celebrations 

 

Join us on Friday 9th August from           

9.20—10.30am for our Education Week    

Celebrations. 

Come along and participate in our morning 

meditation, then join in—yes participate 

with an iPLAY or Seven Steps for Writing  

Success Lesson. At 10am we will conclude 

our morning with a Special Education Week 

Assembly 

We look forward to seeing you there. 



Upcoming Events 

Week 2 29/7  -  GMC Tree 

Planting Day 

30/7 31/7 

 

Scripture 2.10pm 

Assembly 2.45pm 

1/8 

 

Jeans for Genes 

Day 

2/8 Yr 6 Camp 

Fees due  

District Athletics 

Wind Ensemble 

CANTEEN OPEN 

Week 3 

Education 

Week 

5/8 6/8 7/8 GCOPS        
rehearsal and  concert             

performance 

Scripture 2.10 

Assembly 2.45 

8/8 9/8 Education 

Week Celebra-

tions 9.20—10.30 

10am Education 

Week assembly 

CANTEEN OPEN 

Week 4 12/8 

 

 

CANTEEN OPEN 

13/8 Book Fair & 

Parade 11.10am 

14/8 

 

Scripture 2.10 

Assembly 2.45 

15/8 Touch Footy 

Gala Day 3-6 

16/8 

 

 
CANTEEN OPEN 

Week 5 

 

19/8 

 

 

CANTEEN OPEN 

20/8 21/8 

 

Scripture 2.10 

Assembly 2.45 

22/8 23/8 

 

 

CANTEEN OPEN 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Deadline for School Jacket Orders – Extended! 

 

As several parents/carer’s have requested an extension of time to submit and make  

payment for the new school jackets the P&C are more than happy to oblige. 

The last day for payment will be Friday, 9th August 2019. 
 

For anyone who has not yet had the opportunity to view the jackets they will be on      

display at the clothing pool stall being held during the Book Week Parade celebrations 

on Tuesday, 13th August. 

It is anticipated another round of orders will be placed either later this year or early in 

2020. Please feel free to contact the P&C via email: pcgoulburnsouth@gmail.com   

if you have any questions or concerns. 

Enrol now for Kindergarten 2020 

We are taking enrolments for kindergarten 2020. Please call the school 4821 2759. Or call 

into the school office to pick up an enrolment form. We will be running our kindy           

orientations in Term 4. More information will be provided closer to the end of term 3. 

URGENTLY NEEDED 

We are in need of 12 green recycle bins in very good condition 

and clean. 

These bins will be used for each of our classrooms to store our 

sport and P.E equipment. We have contacted local council 

who advised that they were unable to provide directly but 

would not have any problems if residents wanted to donate the 

old green waste bins that have been replaced with the new 

green bins. If you can help please contact the school office on  

Ph 0248 212 759—Thank You  

mailto:pcgoulburnsouth@gmail.com

